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I am writing concerning the rate hike that the Ky Power Co has 
proposed (34.95%) increas in all residental bills. I wish to tell the 
president and the CEO that as a senior citizen I wish to be exempt 
from this this proposed increas. The senior citizens are taxed enough 
and many are now living at or near the poverty level. This increase 
would add a very heavy burden on each of us, thus causing a giant 
hardship. We are now having to choose between our bills or food and 
meds. I think this is outrageous. You need to cut back on some of 
your workforce that I see and know personally who just ride around in 
co trucks and brag about the type of money they make and are now 
expecting a 60% raise on paycheck, while the seniors who live on 
social security alone, do not even get a cost of living increase and 
has been banned for 3 years. I think this is also outrageous., that the 
govt would do this to their retired people. 
Thank you so much, 
Reba Short IV 
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